
 
   

          
       

      
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

~TORONIO Councillor Josh Matlow 
Ward 12, Toronto – St. Paul's 
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West Tel: 416-392-7906 
2nd Floor, Suite A17 Fax: 416-392-0124 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 councillor_matlow@toronto.ca 

www.joshmatlow.ca 

November 23, 2022 

Toronto and East York Community Council 

100 Queen Street W 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Re: All-Way Stop Control at the Intersection of Chadwick Ave and Gardiner Road 

Dear Chair and Members, 

I am writing to respectfully request the installation of an all-way stop control at the intersection of Chadwick 

Ave and Gardiner Road. Residents have reached out to my office with concerns about pedestrian safety on their 

roadway, and they have presented my office with a petition with overwhelming support for the installation of 

all-way stop controls at the above-mentioned intersection.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that Toronto East York Community Council: 

1. Authorize all-way stop control at the intersection of Chadwick Avenue and Gardiner Road. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Josh Matlow 

City Councillor 

Toronto – St. Paul's 

www.joshmatlow.ca 
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